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We SHOULD have to go to a polling place and vote. It helps cut down on 

unregistered voters voting. It gives a sense of accomplishment and civic pride by 

doing so. Voting IS important and it should be treated as such. Voting is a privilege 

and should be looked up on as such by all. Going in, showing your ID and voting will 

put the integrity back into the elections that have been missing for some time now. 

 

I see a lot of opposition to this bill and I really don't understand why.  If a person 

thinks it's inconvenient, it takes no more time to stop off at a polling place, cast your 

vote and go on your way as it does to sit down at home, vote and then drop the ballot 

at a box or mail it! If a person cannot get to a polling place, there has ALWAYS been 

ways to vote without leaving the home.  


